
 Welcome back! 
We hope you have had a wonderful half term break and the children are feeling rested 
and ready for another exciting half term of learning! We cannot wait to hear what they 

have been up to. Please always feel free to share pictures of any special moments / 
achievements /outings on your child’s Arc Pathway account. The children are always so ex-
cited to tell us about these moments and having pictures provides us with a great stimulus 

for conversation! 
Literacy 

In our Literacy this half term we will be 
reading the following stories. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be focusing on story telling, predict-
ing what might happen next and trying to 
understand and describe how a character 
might be feeling. We will also be trying to 
hear rhyming words in these stories and 
suggest other words that could rhyme or 

sound the same. To help us hear the sounds 
in words we will be using musical instruments 
and taking part in lots of games that en-
courage us to clap along to a beat and clap 

the syllables in word. 

We will also continue to practice writing our 
names and focus more on correct letter for-

mation when doing so. 

Topic 

In topic we will be making links to Spring 
and noticing changes in the world around 

us.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will discuss and learn about what 
plants need to grow and we will plant our 

own beanstalk. 

Maths 

In math’s we be focusing a lot on pat-
terns and will be trying to make our own 
repeated patterns. We will also explore 
and use positional language, as well as 
continuing our number recognition and 

counting to 5. 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Stay and play visits  
28th February 8:30-9am & 12:30-1pm 

13th March 8:30-9am & 12:30-1pm— 
Mothers Day themed 
27th March 8:30-9am & 12:30-1pm 

 

Thursday 7th March—World Book Day 
Friday 8th March—children invited to bring 
in snuggly clothes / and or a teddy 
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